DEVELOPMENTAL CONTROLS COMMITTEE

February 16, 2021
There was a meeting of the Developmental Controls Committee of the Lima-Allen County Regional Planning Commission held on Tuesday, February 16, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Commission office located at 130 West North Street, Lima, Ohio.

The agenda was as follows:

1.
Roll Call

2.
Approval of Agenda

3.
Approval of DCC Minutes – September 29, 2020

4.
Review Allen County Variance Petition (AU-V01-21)
5.
Review Westminster Heights Subdivision Replat (Auglaize Township)

6.
Review Springbrook Estates Replat (Bath Township)

7.
Other 
8.
Adjournment

A quorum being present via teleconference ,for the good of the order, attendance will be called, please confirm your presence. Chuck Schierloh brought the meeting to order and proceeded with the agenda.
1.
ROLL CALL

Mr. Brad Baxter




Bath Township

Mr. Walter Rysz




Richland Township

Mr. Chuck Schierloh



City of Lima


GUESTS

Mr. Ken Meyer




Bath Township Zoning Inspector


Mr. David Suarez




Property Owner for Westminster Heights Replat

STAFF

Mr. Shane Coleman



Lima-Allen County Regional Planning Commission


Mr. Adam Haunhorst



Lima-Allen County Regional Planning Commission
2.
APPROVAL OF AGENDA


Chuck Schierloh stated that seeing as there is a lack of quorum, the agenda items will be tabled until the next scheduled DCC meeting on Tuesday, March 2, 2021.

